
 06/29/2022 

PROJECT UPDATE AND SCHEDULE 
Cleaning and inspection of the sanitary sewer lines were 

completed the week of June 6, 2022.  

 

The next stage in the project consists of rehabilitating the city 

sanitary sewer main line by constructing a new cured-in-place 

liner inside the existing sanitary sewer main. Robotic 

equipment will access the sewer main from manholes and 

perform the work under the street, without digging.  

 

The contractor anticipates lining of the sanitary sewer lines 

starting the week of July 11, 2022. We anticipate there to be 

no interruptions to your sewer service during the lining 

activity. The project is required to be completed by September 

16, 2022, for all areas. There is no direct cost to you for this 

improvement. 

 

 

AREA A 
Work is between Spencer Street and Main Street between 4th, 

5th, and 6th Avenue.  
 

AREA B 
Work is on Spencer Street between 10th and 11th Avenue.  
 

AREA C 
Work is on Marschall Road between Gorman Street and 

Shakopee Avenue.  
 

AREA D 
Work is on 12th Avenue between Quincy Street and Adam 

Street. 

 

*A project location map is located on backside of this sheet. 
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2022 CURED-IN-PLACED SEWER PIPE LINING 
Sign up for project updates at www.ShakopeeMN.gov/subscribe 

 

 CITY PERSONNEL 
Engineering Office: 952-233-9369 

During Normal Business hours (8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) 

Email: engineering@ShakopeeMN.gov  
 

City Inspector: Ty Lee 

Mobile Phone: (612) 930-9763 

Email Address: tlee@ShakopeeMN.gov 
 

Project Manager: Ryan Halverson 

Email Address: rhalverson@shakopeemn.gov 
 

In order to maintain the project schedule, the city has 

authorized the contractor to work from 7 a.m. to 7 

p.m., Monday through Friday. Extended hours 

beyond 7 p.m. and work on Saturdays (9 a.m. to 5 

p.m.) may occur when necessitated and approved by 

the city. 
 

***EMERGENCY CONTACTS*** 
 

During working hours:  

City Inspector-Ty Lee (612) 930-9763 

Contractor-Bruce White (612) 328-3958 
 

After working hours and weekends:  

Contractor-Bruce White (612) 328-3958 

 

ROAD & DRIVEWAY ACCESS 
 

Access to your driveway and roadway will be 

maintained throughout the project. On site, there will 

typically be a box truck, a trailer and a pick-up truck. 

None of these will prevent traffic from moving through 

the project area streets, as usual.  

 

Please use caution and patience while navigating 

around the construction zone and comply with all 

temporary traffic control for everyone’s safety. 
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